
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE 

PALOS VERDES PENINSULA TRANSIT AUTHORITY 

Notice is hereby given that at the Regular Meeting of the Palos Verdes Peninsula 
Transit Authority on January 24, 2013 was cancelled due to lack of a quorum. 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE:  January 24, 2013 

POSTED: January 24, 2013 


